
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Liaison <Liaison@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Sent: June 17, 2020 11:30 AM
To: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC); Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC); fitz-morris, James

(SPAC/PSPC); Laycock, Tristan (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: Liaison; Lord, David (Ext.); Me'Shel Gulliver Bélanger; Elizabeth Lindsay; Bryan Blom;

Marie-Claude Hurens
Subject: FOR MO APPROVAL: Comms plan/QAs - Decommissioning of the COVID-19 supplier

call to action
Attachments: Comm Plan_DecommissioningCOVIDCallout_DRAFTv4 - OSME approved.docx;

QA_COVID_callout end and Supply Hub_DRAFTv4 - OSME approved_clean.docx

Importance: High

MO,
Please find attached for your approval, the Communications plan and QAs for the decommissioning of the COVID-
19 supplier call to action - expected to be decommissioned next week (date TBC). We want to ensure that businesses
who expressed interest through the call to action are informed about COVID-19 related procurement processes.

PRODUCTS 
QAs
Communications Plan
Merci,
Lucie
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